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On behalf of UNITE HERE Local 11, we urge the City to grant
the Appeal due to the Project's potential impacts on land use
consistency, coastal policies, and CEQA. In short, the project
approvals would allow the improper conversion of a structure that
provided long-term residences, subject to the City's RSO laws,
into a hotel use. This is significant because it results in the loss of
long-term housing, which is needed Citywide and especially in
the Coastal zone. Please grant the Appeal.



